
BUCKS COUNTY
PEDESTRIAN SAFETY STUDY
PUBLIC MEETING #2
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 14, 2021
Please join us for the second public meeting of the Bucks County Pedestrian Safety 
Study to be held via Zoom on October 14, 2021 from 6:00 PM to 7:15 PM.

The purpose of the study is to develop conceptual improvements for four specific areas 
of Bucks County that have been identified as problematic for pedestrians.

All meeting participants must pre-register for the meeting.
Please register here: https://tinyurl.com/BCPedStudyPublicMeeting2 

If you have any questions, please contact Richard Brahler, 
DirecDirector of Transportation Planning at rgbrahler@buckscounty.org
The project website is: https://tinyurl.com/BucksCountyPedStudy


